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 Vivien Marsh OBJ2016/1757/P 10/05/2016  16:15:45 This is not a 'replacement' base station, since it was previously on another building. You are proposing 

to site a new (to us) mobile phone/comms station on top of 6 floors of residential accommodation, and 

right above people's bedrooms. Also, there is no indication what disruption there would be to our 

existing satellite dish, terrestrial digital aerials or mobile phone reception within the building (including 

on other providers). You do not need to fry local residents with radiation: there are plenty of other 

buildings that are commercial use only, and are occupied for many fewer hours per day by human 

beings. I note that you have not received replies from many of the addresses you contacted: I suggest 

you try a little harder to locate their owners. In summary: not on a residential building, please, and not 

so close to where we sleep.
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